
McKenna, Neil

From: Lamothe, Colleen
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 9:34 PM
To: Stickney, Matt; Kim, Sabrina
Subject: Fwd: FYI

PCO also doesn't have much on the supply hub. Will share if I get more...

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Henry, Barbara" <Barbara.Herny@pco-bcp.gc.ca>
Date: June 8, 2020 at 9:32:23 PM EDT
To: "Khatchadourian, Rouben" <Rouben.Khatchadourian@pco-bcp.gc.ca>
Cc: "Halucha, Paul" <Paul.Halucha@pco-bcp.gc.ca>, "Lamothe, Colleen"
<Colleen.Lamothe@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>
Subject: Re: FYI

Yup. It's me. We'll check with them. We have been chasing the Comms material all night.

Barbara

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 8, 2020, at 9:30 PM, Khatchadourian, Rouben
<Rouben.Khatchadourian@pco-bcp.gc.ca> wrote:

Alas no, maybe Barb's side?

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 8, 2020, at 9:20 PM, Halucha, Paul <Paul.Halucha@pco-
bcp.gc.ca> wrote:

Hey Rouben - do you have more?

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 8, 2020, at 9:17 PM, Lamothe, Colleen
<Colleen.Lamothe@pmo-cpm.gc.ca> wrote:

Thanks for this. Does Pspc have a BN on this they
can share. It's currently being included in the Pm
address tomorrow morning.



Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 8, 2020, at 9:16 PM,
Halucha, Paul <Paul.Halucha@pco-
bcp.gc.ca> wrote:

Supply Hub
Following tomorrow's procurement
update at COVID Committee, we are
advised by PSPC that Minister Ana is
expected to issue a news release to
announce the creation of the Supply
Hub, an online federal web site that
will act as a resource for businesses
and other organizations interesting
in buying and selling personal
protective equipment (PPE)
supplies.

Part of PS PC's multi-faceted
approach to procurement in
response to COVID-19, the Supply
Hub will act as a "one stop shop" for
buyers and sellers. It will include
information on PPE product
specifications, procurement
opportunities, and resources with
respect to importing PPE; new links
and content will be added on an
ongoing basis.

For those looking to purchase PPE,
the Supply Hub will offer
information on fair pricing of PPE,
links to province and territory-
specific initiatives, supplier lists, and
consumer guidance on resources.
The Supply Hub also includes a
disclaimer indicating that
the Government of Canada has not
endorsed, recommended or
approved the suitability of any
product or service listed on external
sites. By connecting buyers and
sellers, providing guidance, and
linking to external organizations, the
federal government's Supply Hub is
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intended to help Canadian
businesses and organizations access
much-needed supplies of PPE.

PCO Comms is aware.

Sent from my iPhone
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